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June 4, 2017

 Sunday, June 4th 
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am 	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:30pm 	 Youth

Monday, June 5th  
 11:30am 	 Summer Feeding program begins
 3:00pm	 Chronicles of Narnia - “Prince Caspian”
 5:00pm 	 Missions’ Committee Meeting

Tuesday, June 6th 
4:00pm 	 Baptist Housing 
6:00pm 	 Body Charge Fitness

 Wednesday, June 7th 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Midweek Bible Study
 7:00pm 	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

 Thursday, June 8th 
  12:00pm	 Craft Club
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 6:30pm	 TriCounty Bridge

Friday, June 9th 
7:00pm 	 Concert in the Garden
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When the day of Pentecost had come, they were all together in 
one place. Acts 2:1 (NRSV)

Wednesday, June 7th 
Menu						      Volunteers
BBQ Sandwich				    Mary Ida Gray
Potato Salad					    Mary Griffith
Cole Slaw					     Sue Mills
Dessert					     Luster Patterson

Please Note:
We will be traveling to McCreary County on Monday, June 
12, to serve lunch to the Extreme Build workers. If you would 
like to help (prepare and/or serve lunch), please contact Paul 
Sims.

Mustard Seed Garden Update:

Week of May 22 Yield: 

Lettuce       22.50 lbs                               Beets      41.65 lbs
Cabbage     24.40 lbs			     Kale           1.10 lbs
Peas	           7.35 lbs

O.W.L.S.
The O.W.L.S. will be going to the Summit at Fritz Farm in 
Lexington on Wednesday, June 21st  for shopping and fun! The 
bus will be leaving at 9:00am. You will be responsible for the 
cost of your lunch. A sign-up sheet is in the office. 

Are you missing a favorite dish?
Check the shelves on the wall opposite the fellowship 
hall.



First Baptist Church at Worship

Pentecost
June 4, 2017

Ten-thirty O’Clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 104
Acts 2:1-21

John 20:19-23

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Make Our Church One Joyful Choir

Sermon by Austin Carty
“When the Day of Pentecost Had Come”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:	 Alex Lockridge
		  513-748-3126

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  	 Elizabeth Reese
                      523-2245

USHERS & GREETERS
June 4, 2017

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Ron Herd
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

May 28, 2017	
		  	 Budget Offerings:     $          5,120.00
		      YTD  Budget Offerings:    $     194,717.20
                                         YTD Budget Goal:    $     221,410.20  
                                               Loose Change:    $                82.05

Loose change received in June will benefit Extreme Build, 
a ministry of CBF Kentucky. 

June 4, 2017:	
Nursery:		     Sue Mills and Kim Morton
Children’s Church:   Jenny Watkins & Michaela Hopper

We are so blessed with wonderful musicians here at First Baptist 
Church of Corbin!  

We are inviting our children, ages 3 years–5th grade to join 
our children’s choir which will meet every Sunday morning at 
9:50am-10:15am in the fellowship hall with teachers, Pat Parkey, 
Lisa Harrison, Debbie Tipton, and Pat Waddle. Learning about 
God’s word through songs can have a lasting, positive effect for 
our children. Choir classes will begin on Sunday, June 4, 2017.

The First Baptist Church of Corbin presents . . .

June 3rd, 2017
at Corbin Elementary

The registration begins at 10a.m. Race begins at 11a.m.
Ages 4 years through 6th grade

Pre-registration fee: $15
Race Day Registration Fee: $20

Each additional child registered after the first child will 
get $5 off the Registration Fee.

2017 Superhero Challenge Kids Obstacle Fundraiser
in support of the FBC Youth Mission Trip to Nicaragua

Registration forms are available in the Church office

Concert in the Garden!

FBC Corbin will host its second annual Concert in the Garden on 
Friday, June 9th at 7:000pm.

This year’s concert will feature Jordan Allen & The Bellwethers,  an 
Americana folk group based out of London, KY. 

We will also be holding a homemade ice cream competition during 
the event, so for all of you ice cream makers: please whip up a batch 
of your favorite ice cream and bring it out to the competition!  

As this is a community event, we are partnering with Corbin 
Backpack Program; they will share information about their 
organization during the event. And while the event is free for all 
comers, we will be taking up an offering and all donations will 
benefit Corbin Backpack Program.


